
 

 

 

 

 

 

5th October 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to invite you to our EYFS and KS1 Harvest Festival celebration on Thursday 
21st October at St. Thomas’ Church on Lowther Street. We will walk to the church after the 
register and start our celebrations at 9.30am. We plan that the celebrations will last around 
half an hour and welcome parents to come and join us. 

The children will sing some of their favourite autumn and harvest songs whilst giving thanks 
for all the food they have. We would like to share our thanks by having a collection of non-
perishable items such as tins, cereal packets and jars of sauce, which the children can bring 
to school and leave on the table outside Green Class. These will be sent to a local food bank 
in York. 

We would be very grateful for some parents to help us with walking down to and back from 
the church with the children. Please let your child’s teacher know if you are able to help (via 
Bloomz if possible). 

Thank you for your continued support, we hope you enjoy the celebration. 

 

The EYFS and KS1 Team 

Vicky Hearson 

Deputy Head Teacher 
v.hearson@ebor.academy  

 

 

 


